
 Köpfel, 427.029-3

April 13, 1920,

Dear Mr. Graham

I have to send you herewith copies of the

reports from the Alberta Provincial Police regarding conditions

of the blood Indian reserve. These are theonta on which

Incl.

I based my telegram to you of the 7th April, last.

Yours truly,

Sreceant

Deputy Superintendent General.

V.M.Oraham, Esq., for the Department of Indian Affairs,

Regina, Sask.

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA


